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This vampire repellent is 
also a common home 
remedy against sickness 
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This monster was 
created as a science 
experiment in Mary 
Shelley’s 1818 novel 
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A legendary creature 
that can only be killed 
with objects made of 
silver 
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You wouldn’t want to be 
accused to be one of 
these in Salem in 1692 



A carved pumpkin is 
called by this name 
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The two colours most 
commonly associated with 
Halloween 
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It is considered unlucky 
if this animal were to 
cross your path 
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This object, made of 
straw, is a popular 
Halloween symbol and 
represents the holiday’s 
agricultural roots 
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The most popular type 
of candy given out to 
trick-or-treaters 
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This popular Halloween 
song from 1962 can be 
heard at many Halloween 
events: The _______ 
Mash 
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Rather than Halloween, 
Mexicans celebrate this 
holiday on November 1st 
and 2nd  
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People who have a fear 
of Halloween are said to 
have this condition 
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Halloween is said to have 
been brought to Canada 
in the 18th and 19th 
century by these two 
cultural groups 
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The name Halloween is 
derived from this old 
Christian holiday 



The ancient Celts used 
this vegetable to carve 
their jack-0-lanterns 
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Halloween is most 
commonly thought to 
originate from this 
pagan festival marking 
the end of the harvest 
season 
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What children say when 
asking for candy on 
Halloween  
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In pre-Christian times, 
people wore these on 
October 31st to prevent 
ghosts and spirits from 
harming them 



People bob for these at 
Halloween parties 
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On Halloween, friends 
often get together and 
watch this type of movie 


